
 

CITY OF WHITE ROCK – PUBLIC NOTICE 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

George Street, Russell Avenue to Thrift Avenue 

Friday, September 9, 2011 

Notice is herein provided for the temporary road closure for a portion of George Street between 
Russell Avenue and Thrift Avenue from midnight to midnight on the day of Friday, September 
9, 2011. There will be parking restrictions in effect on the street over-night, and barricades will 
be installed in the early morning. The purpose of the temporary road closure is to allow for set-
up and installation of a mobile crane in the road right-of-way to off-load and install a tower 
construction crane at 1455 George Street, AVRA Developments. Local businesses will be 
allowed to access their parking areas north of the crane set-up, but all other traffic will be 
restricted for the day.   

 

Public Inquiries may be made to: 

1. John Smart (Quorum Group) 604-788-2519 
2. Chris Jackman (Valley Traffic) 604-513-0210 Ext. 2017 
3. Alan Markovic (City of White Rock Municipal Operation) 604-541-2189 


